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ASX options and futures market issue resolved 
 
ASX24 is now fully operational, all contracts are open and ASX is operating as normal. 
 
ASX can confirm that the issue was caused by a hardware fault, which has been resolved.  
 
The issue was isolated to ASX24 and did not affect ASX Trade, i.e., the equities trading platform continued to 
operate normally.  
 
ASX again apologises for the disruption caused.  
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